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7 DOUGLAS SPORTS CENTRE (AN19-2007) 
 
It is proposed that in the interest of safety to both public and staff that existing tiling at the gents 
shower units are replaced to include a non slip surface as well as an enhancement to the existing 
décor and replacement of old and broken tiling. 
 
A quotation of £13,500 has been received from Dundee Contract Services and it is recommended that 
this quotation be accepted. 
 
There is provision within the Leisure and Communities Capital Budget of 2006/07 for these works. 


